
From: Kallenback, Diane 
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2012 9:51 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: beer 

Hi Steve, 
  
Although 39th Ward residents voted a Sauganash precinct wet in the last election, it appears that 
Alderman Laurino's house will be dry. 
  
At the very least, it won't be home to the mysterious Guinness beer that showed up on her doorsteps.  
The congregation, staff, and priests at Queen of All Saints will be raising a glass in praise and 
thanksgiving to Alderman Laurino and the Chicago Board of Ethics for her generous donation of 4 cases 
of Guinness beer.  She will be donating the entire shipment to Queen of All Saints.   
  
Cheers! 
  
Diane 
  
 


